
 

 

 

 

March 2018  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of Sackville’s commitment to providing the highest quality of learning experiences for its 
students, we are undertaking a review of the school’s approach to Spiritual, Moral, Social and Cultural 

development (SMSC). To assist with this process, we will be asking year 7 students to complete a 

questionnaire on their views of SMSC provision at Sackville and on their experiences of the transition 

process from primary school to Sackville.  

 

The reason I am writing to you is because I wish to use data generated from this questionnaire in my 

MA dissertation. I am undertaking an exploratory case study into what secondary schools can learn 

from primary schools about effective Spiritual, Moral, Social and Cultural Development (SMSC).  If you 

do not wish your child to take part, please return the attached form by Friday 16th March to the year 7 

year office. 

 

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact either myself, or Mr N Feist, 

Deputy Head. Our contact details are available at the bottom of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ms A Vance  

SMSC Coordinator  

 

 

To: Year 7 office 

 

I do not wish my child __________________________________________ Form _____ to participate 

in the SMSC study. 

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) _________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please print) ________________________________________________ 

 

Date __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Contact Details 

Alison Vance  avance@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

Neil Feist nfeist@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
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